
Wishing  You  a  Joyful  and
Wonderful Holiday Season

The holidays are a time to count
our  blessings.      And  at
Children’s  AIDS  Fund
International  our  friends  and
supporters are at the top of the
list.

Why?

Without you, the God’s Can Orphan School would not have walls
and a roof so the HIV-impacted children in the slum could
attend school.

Without you, Brian—a young HIV-positive man–would not be able
to attend university.

Without  you,  16-year-old  Joyce  would  not  have  attended
vocational skills to learn knitting to support herself and her
two sibling—all orphaned by HIV/AIDS.

Without  you,  10-year-old  orphaned  Victor  would  not  have
received  life-saving  antiretroviral  medications  that  have
given her both health and hope for the future.

And because of all of you who got involved, these children’s
lives, and thousands more, have been changed.

Thank  you  for  caring  about  the  millions  of  precious  HIV-
impacted children around the world, and for allowing us the
privilege of being your partner in the process of helping
them.

On behalf of Children’s AIDS Fund and all the HIV-impacted
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children at home and abroad that you have touched.    Happy
Holidays!


